
 

 

Parents/Guardians and P7 pupils 
 

You are cordially invited to attend 

 

Open Night for Lecale Trinity Grammar School 
This will be an Information Session for P7 Parents/Guardians and Children only   

 
Venue: St Patrick’s Grammar School 

Thursday 25th January 2024 
Principal Designate’s Address will be at 5.15pm and 7.15pm 

 
*Please Note: All primary schools have been allocated a session 

Pupil Induction Days will take place in Term 3 for all New Year 8 Students 
 

 




